
 
 

 

 

Date:  December 28, 2022 

 

To:  Payroll Provider Software Vendors 

 

Subject: IMPORTANT! – Montana Testing & Production Reminders 

 
 

Vendor Testing and Approval 

 

Thank you for registering with the Montana Department of Revenue. We have not 

received any test submissions from you and wanted to remind you that we recommend 

that all testing be completed by January 15th .  Any vendor that does not complete 

testing will not be approved for production.  

 

FSET Schema Validation 

 

The Department will be instituting a new requirement in the FSET Schema for validation 

of MW-3 submissions. Going forward, any production submissions from a software that 

has not been approved may be rejected.   

 

 

For any questions, please email dore-services@mt.gov.  
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